
 

 
 

 
Nicole Schroder 
 
Planner 
Development Services 
905-478-4282 ext.1252 
nschroder@eastgwillimbury.ca  

 
February 24th, 2025        [VIA EMAIL] 
 

Shared Tower Inc. 
1300 Cornwall Rd, Unit 101 
Oakville, Ontario 
L6J 7W5 
  
 

Dear Cheyenne Zierler, 
 

Re: Telecommunication Tower Application 
 Shared Tower Inc. 
 19442 2nd Concession Road. 
 
 
This letter is to advise that the Town of East Gwillimbury Development Services: Planning 
Branch acknowledges the submission of your Telecommunication Tower Application received 
on December 10th, 2024, and the related fees in the amount of $4,474.00. The initial pre-
consultation meeting was held in June 2024, in which a pre-consultation checklist was provided 
with the required submission materials. Based on the materials submitted and the Town’s 
current policies, Town Staff deem the application to be complete for processing.  
 
Your application has been assigned the following file name: 19442 2nd Concession (STC0059). 
Please use this file number for all future correspondence with the Town regarding this 
application. 
 
The applicant has advised that the Public Information Session will be held virtually on 
Wednesday March 26th from 6pm to 7pm. The Public Notice is included in the March issue of 
the EG Bulletin (a print publication (also online) that is delivered to all homes in EG and is 
similar to a magazine). 
 
 

If you require any further information or have any questions regarding this matter, please contact 
the undersigned.  
 
 

Yours truly, 
 

 
Nicole Schroder, Planner 
Development Services: Planning Branch 
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